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                      Ballet Pensacola Presents A Collaboration in the Arts – Voices of Art			

PENSACOLA, Fla. The season continues with the performance of Voices of Art!  The performances will be performed 
at the historic downtown Cultural Arts Center on Friday, February 12 and Saturday, 13 at 7:00 PM CT and Sunday, February 14, 2021, at 2:00 PM CT.

Join Ballet Pensacola in a repertory evening of collaboration with Pensacola arts groups, featuring performances with members of 
the Pensacola Symphony Orchestra, Pensacola Little Theater, University of West Florida, and more…

This evening gives the arts in Pensacola a night to shine.  Relax and enjoy these collaborations choreographed by our own Ballet
Pensacola professional dancers.  Explore the arts in a way that you haven’t been able to for a while!  Sit back, watch and enjoy
the talent that Pensacola possesses.  

Each of our talented dancers has selected an arts partner to work with in a performance for this evening.  Be prepared to see dancers with string soloists, vocalists inspiring dancers, art being interpreted by dance, poetry being given a stunning visual picture by dance and other exciting presentations.  These Voices of Art will tell a story of healing and hope for all art lovers on this Valentine weekend.
For more information visit www.balletpensacola.org or call 850-432-9546. 

Tickets are available for purchase for $32, plus applicable facility fees, through the Ballet Pensacola website at  
https://www.balletpensacola.org/performances/ticket-information or by calling the Ballet Pensacola Offices at 850.432.9546.  

Financial support is also provided in part by the Florida Division of Cultural Affairs and ACE.

For more information visit www.balletpensacola.org or call 850-432-9546. 










About Ballet Pensacola:
Ballet Pensacola has become one of the cultural cornerstones of Pensacola, Fla. It is committed to the production of both classic ballet works and innovative originals along with its strong educational program. Located at 400 South Jefferson Street in the historic Pensacola Cultural Plaza, the organization was originally founded in 1978 as Kaleidoscope Dance Theatre. Its current operations include a performing company of 15 professional dancers augmented by talented student dancers from the Ballet Pensacola Academy. The Academy serves more than 300 students each year through its children’s, training and community divisions. For more information visit www.balletpensacola.org or call 850-432-9546.
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